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Comments Due to Planning Department by December 15, 2017
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Heather DIhopolsky
The Prince George's County Planning Department and its consultants have
been working on a comprehensive rewrite to the County Zoning Ordinance
and Subdivision Regulations. These processes will have a significant effect on
all properties in Prince George's County, whether currently developed or
vacant. We recommend that all property owners and interested parties
actively participate in these processes in order to protect the highest and best
use of their properties.

The Comprehensive Review Draft of these two documents was recently
released to the public. With the release of the Comprehensive Review Draft,
the Planning Department is seeking written comments from property owners
and members of the public. The deadline to submit these comments is
December 15th. It is anticipated that the District Council will introduce
legislation for adoption of the new Zoning Ordinance and Subdivision
Regulations in early 2018. Following their adoption, the County will seek to
comprehensively rezone all of the properties within the County to reflect the
zoning classifications contained in the new Zoning Ordinance.

Please contact Heather Dlhopolsky (301-961-5270 or hdlhopolsky@linowes-
law.com), Matt Gordon (301-961-5233 or mgordon@Ilinowes-law.com),
Midgett Parker (443-949-3792 or mparker@linowes-law.com), or Peter
Goldsmith (443-949-3789 or pgoldsmith@linowes-law.com) if you would like
to discuss your property and the best way in which to participate in these
processes and protect your interests.

Linowes and Blocher LLP has prepared this e-blast for general information
purposes only, and the information contained in it does not constitute legal
aaqvice. This e-blast is not an offer to represent you and does not create an
attorney-client relationship with Linowes and Blocher LLP or any of the firm's
attorneys. You should not act, or refrain from acting, in a manner that changes
your legal position based upon any information contained in this e-blast
without first consulting with an attorney.
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